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O'Dell's exoerience worthv of voters' confidence 
Please consider my 

long-time friend Larry 
O'Dell as a returning 
trustee in this important 
election. 

There are going to be 
many changes in the 
makeup of the elected 
officials in the upcoming 
election of Nov. 6. There 
are excellent choices on 
the ballot. Most of these 
folks I know or know of 
their association with 
the township. They are 
certainly to be applauded 
for taking a stand in the 

makeup oflocal govern­
ment 

Mr. O'Dell has eight 
years' experience as 
trustee. He has worked 
very closely with his asso­
ciates, and with residents 
on many issues. Larry 
will always return your 
calls and listen to yom 
concerns. He has worked 
with the ro'ads and has 
been on the budget 
committee, among other 
township programs. 
Larry has been our 
liaison for the Bedford 

Park Commission for the 
last four years. He has 
been very helpful with 
ideas and support in our 
park's maintenance and 
development, not only 
ideas but also rolling up 
his sleeves and jumping 
in with our ,rolunteers. 

This all-around experi­
ence will be an asset to 
the many new people 
working together to make 
a better Bedford. 

John F. Mohr, 
Lambertville 


